unique Glo

PO Box 404, Manteno, IL. 60950
Contacts: Ed Brooks, ebrooks2000@hotmail.com or, Bill Allman r.allman@att.net

Phthalate Free Letter

Attn: Customer

Dear, Customer

This letter is to reply to your request for information on the phthalate free status of products supplied by
Unique Glo.

Please be advised that all of the products supplied by Unique Glo,
“Do Not” contain Phthalate additives.

All of our products are formulated and manufactured without phthalate additives.
We trust this information will satisfy your needs.

Sincerely,

Bill Allman, Technical Sales Associate.
Unique Glo

PO Box 404, Manteno, IL. 60950
Contacts: Ed Brooks, ebrooks2000@hotmail.com or, Bill Allman r.allman@att.net




